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HRCC NEWS
TENDERS AND RFQTENDERS AND RFQ

Q04/2024 
JOINT IT HELPDESK 

 
The Rural Councils Corporate 

Collaboration (RCCC) is seeking to 
acquire a shared solution for the 

management of IT helpdesk tickets 
across the three RCCC councils 

(Hindmarsh, Horsham & Loddon) 
 

Closes 5pm, Thursday 17 August 
 

Q23-032 
NETBALL PAVILION CONSTRUCTION 

 
HRCC invites contractors with extensive 

experience in sporting pavilion and 
commercial building construction to 

tender for the construction of a netball 
pavilion and associated infrastructure 
and landscaping at Horsham City Oval 

 
Closes 12noon, Monday 11 

September

All tender, EOI 
and RFQ details  

at hrcc.vic.gov.au

Engagement Expo - thank you community

Projects on way for Natimuk 
Advisory Committee members needed

A three-day Engagement Expo at the Horsham Town Hall last 
week has been an outstanding success, with more than 150 
participants visiting the Town Hall on Thursday, Friday and Sat-
urday to provide feedback on a range of  projects and initiatives.

Community members were engaged in meaningful conversations, 
with the majority spending at least 30 minutes talking with staff  
and councillors. 

All Councillors attended at some point across the three days. 

Friday and Saturday morning were the busiest times. 

“It was great to see so many people take the time to look around 
all the projects on display, to ask questions and provide feed-
back,” HRCC Chief  Executive Officer Sunil Bhalla said. 

“Parking meters, roads and our municipality’s advocacy priorities 
generated the most discussion. 

“It’s not too late for people to be involved. The online version of  
the Expo is still available until next Monday (August 21).

“Council staff  will collate all Expo feedback and provide it to 
Councillors in an Engagement Report, which will be made avail-
able to the community and considered by 
Council when developing the Budget for 
2024-2025,” he said.  
 
SCAN QR CODE  
Help shape our municipality's 
planning with the online version 
of  our engagement expo. HORSHAM TALKS: Councillor David Bowe and staff  member 

Sharee Kemp at Horsham Town Hall for the Expo. 

Natimuk residents are being 
encouraged to put their hand 
up to guide the roll out of  town 
projects across the next 12 
months.

New street furniture, a bespoke 
bus shelter and an electric ve-
hicle charger will be delivered 
as part of  Horsham Rural City 
Council’s 2023-2024 Budget.   

But first, a Community Advi-
sory Committee needs to be 
finalised, with three positions 
remaining vacant.

The three projects have come 
from the Natimuk Economic & 
Social Plan which the commu-
nity developed during 2022.

Chief  Executive Officer Sunil 
Bhalla said more ideas were 
sought.

“Additional projects will be funded as part of  our three-year plan which needs 
the community, Council and other stakeholders to work in the same direction,” 
he said.

“The Natimuk community is the owner of  the Economic and Social Plan. As a 
Council, we are committed to supporting the implementation of  projects within 
it,” Mr Bhalla said.

Remaining vacancies on the Advisory Committee will be filled at community 
meeting on Wednesday 23 August. 

 The following positions are now available:

•	 A member with an interest in sustainability and the environment
•	 A younger person (16-25 years)
•	 An older person (60+ years) 

 
HOW TO NOMINATE AND VOTE

Wednesday 23 August 2023

•	 Nominate in person at NC2 between 3pm and 6pm
•	 Voting will be in person at 6pm at NC2 via show of  hands
•	 Proxy votes will be accepted for people unable to attend the meeting.

Old electronics don’t belong in your household bins. You can recycle these items instead.
There are e-waste recycling points at the Horsham, Quantong, Mt Zero and Toolondo transfer 
stations.
Once collected, the items are processed in Horsham at Axis Worx. 
By keeping e-waste out of  your bins, it can be recycled into new things. Metals such as tin, copper or 
nickel can be reused to make new electronics. 
While each object has only a very small amount of  each precious metal, this can quickly add up 
when you consider how many devices are disposed of  each year. 
Once they’re gone, they’re gone for good. But if  e-waste is properly recycled, these materials can be 
reused endlessly.


